
 

Dungeons and Dragons 
In Computing we will be:  

Thinking about how to ‘say 

no when we’re online’. 

Programming floor robots 

using a sequence of 

commands. 
 

In Gymnastics we will be: 

Performing sequences of body 

shapes.  (Mondays) 

In Games with Mr Gardiner we 

will be:  

Focusing on team work and 

movement.   (Wednesdays) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In PHSE we will be 

discussing our feelings and 

thinking about our 

behaviours. 

 

 

 

Warren Class Autumn 2021 

In Art we will be 

sketching patterns in 

the school grounds as 

well as sketching castles. 
 

In English we will be listening to and discussing 

traditional tales;  

becoming familiar with the layout of non-fiction 

texts;  

applying our phonic knowledge when reading and 

writing; 

writing sentences leaving spaces between 

words;  

using capital letters for the personal pronoun I;  

writing short narratives both fiction and non-

fiction;  

learning and practising our phonics every day; 

improving our fine motor skills and letter 

formation. 

In Maths we will be making repeating 

patterns using a variety of media; 

representing numbers within 20 using 

resources;  

comparing and ordering numbers; 

measuring lengths and heights;  

counting in ones forwards and backwards; 

identifying 1 more and 1 less than a given 

number within 20;  

playing games to reinforce number 

recognition. 

In D.T we will be designing and making life-size shields from 

card. We will also be designing and making working battering 

rams from wood.   
  

 

In R.E we will be learning what 

Christians believe God is like. The 

activities will focus around the story 

of the Lost Son. 

In History we will be learning about the features of a castle and their uses; finding out what 

it was like to live and work in a castle; researching on-line and reading non-fiction books to 

discover how castles were attacked and defended.  
  

 

Homework: 

Please read with and to 

your children. Any 

books or information 

the children have about 

the topic will be shared 

with the class. 
  

 

 

In Gymnastics we will be 

performing sequences of 

body shapes on the 

apparatus. (Mondays) 

With Mr Gardiner we will be 

practising team skills. 

(Wednesdays) 

In computing we will be thinking 

about how to say no when we’re 

online as well as programming floor 

robots using a sequence of 

commands. 



 


